We have an exciting opportunity to be part of the leadership
committee for 2022-2023 and are currently looking for a new
Chair, Treasurer and Secretary. Come along to our AGM to
see how you can help enhance our children’s experience.

OUR NEXT AGM MEETING:

28 September 2022 at 7.00PM IN THE SCIENCE ROOM Parenikind
Please email cardtara@gmail.com with any questions. Member Association




